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Dear Colleague, 

I am pleased to invite the Delegation of your Parliament to the OSCE 
Parliamentary Assembly to attend the Seminar on "The Protection of National 
Minorities: the Bolzano Recommendations and the OSCE Policy", to be held in 
Bolzano on 20th May next. 

The protection of national minorities is one of the top ics included in the OSCE 
third basket, which is related to the human dimension and is attached great 
importance by the Organisation within the framework of its global approach to 
security and conflict prevention in Europe. Indeed, over the past few decades the 
protection of national, ethnic, religious and cultural minorities has become an 
issue of crucial importance for peace, stability and security, but also for the 
safeguard of human rights, democracy and pluralismo 

On the basis of the experience of the OSCE High Commissioner on National 
Minorities and the principies of intemational law, in October 2008 the Bolzano 
Recommendations on National Minorities in Inter-State Relations were launched, 
aimed at showing how states can protect the rights of minorities in order to 
prevent inter-ethnic tensions. 

Please find attached the Programme of the Seminar as well as the GeneraI 
information. 

I am convinced that the participation of the Delegation of your Parliament will 
make a major contribution to the outcome of the debate on such an important 
topic. 

We would be grateful if the relevant Departments of your Parliament could 
inform the Secretariat of the Italian Delegation about your participation. 

Sincerely Yo~~_ 

To the Heads of ali 
OSCE pA Delegations 
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COURTESY TRANSLATION
 

Dear Colleague, 

I am pleased to invite the Delegation of your Parliament to the OSCE 
Parliamentary Assembly to attend the Seminar on "The Protection of National 
Minorities: the Bolzano Recommendations and the OSCE Policy", to be held in 
Bolzano on 20th May next. 

The protection of national minorities is one of the topics included in the OSCE 
third basket, which is related to the human dimension and is attached great 
importance by the Organisation within the framework of its global approach to 
security and conflict prevention D] Europe. Indeed, over the past few decades the 
protection of national, ethnic, religious and cultural rninorities has become a11 
issue of crucial importance for peace, stability and security, but also for the 
safeguard of human rights, democracy and pluralismo 

On the basis of the experience of the OSCE High Commissioner on National 
Mliorities and the principles of intemational law, in October 2008 the Bolzano 
Recommendations on National Millorities li Inter-State Relations were launched, 
aimed at showillg how states can protect the rights of minorities in order to 
prevent liter-etlmic tensions. 

Please fmd attached the Programme of the Seminar as well as the GeneraI 
infonnation. 

I am convinced that the participation of the Delegation of your Parliament will 
make a major contribution to the outcome of the debate on such an important 
topic. 

We would be grateful if the relevant Departments of your Parliament could 
infoml the Secretariat of the Italian Delegation about your participation. 

Slicerely Yours 

Riccardo Migliori 

To the Heads of a11 
aSCE PA Delegations 


